
                                                 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Caroline Barnett 
36 Latchingdon Road 
Cold Norton 
Essex 
CM3 6JG. 
 
Tel :  01621 828108 (H) or 07885 461170 (M). 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Marsden, 
 
Stone Sailing Club has been approached by Jodie Green and her parents to hold a “420” Open 
at our club on the 15/16th October 2005. We have agreed to do this and wonder if you could 
advertise it on your website. 
The first race will be at 1230 Hrs on Saturday with further races back to back. The first race on 
Sunday will be 1030 Hrs with further races back to back. There will be food available all day 
and  a meal on the Saturday evening followed by a disco. Free camping is available on club 
grounds. 
Entry fee is £25.00 per boat. We have very easy launching from a large beach at all states of 
tide and racing will be run from committee boat on Olympic type courses,  
If you need any further information please do not hesitate to contact me on the above numbers. 
Whilst writing we would be interested in holding an “Open” for your class next summer if you 
are interested, if you are please e-mail me at c.b.bk@fsmail.net or again ring me. We are in the 
process of getting next years calendar ready. We have a busy year with three national 
championships being held, but would still love to see a “420” open at our club. 
I look forward to hearing from in the near future. 
 
 
Regards 
Caroline Barnett 
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